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Christianson, Eric

From: shelli rumpf [s_rumpf@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2011 5:54 PM
To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: brocach on monroe st

I am a resident in the Vilas Neighborhood and believe that having a Brocach on monroe St. would be a great addition.
There is already great community support for the local eating and drinking establishments and it would be nice to have
more to choose from.

Hope this goes through!!

Shelli Rigby

1718 Adams St

Madison




